
 

 

 

February, 2023 

 

Announcement:  Relocation of Mitsui Chemicals Head Office 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

I wish to express my sincerest gratitude for the kind support and cooperation 

you have extended to Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. (MCI) over the years.  

 

Please be informed that MCI is scheduled to relocate its Head Office to the 

address set forth below.  On this opportunity, all of us at MCI are renewing our 

commitment to work together to realize our "VISION 2030" long-term 

management plan and, in that regard, may I request your continued patronage 

and cooperation to the Mitsui Chemicals Group as in the past.  

 

1. New Address: 

Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. 

Yaesu Central Tower, Tokyo Midtown Yaesu 

2-2-1 Yaesu, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 104-0028, JAPAN 

Occupancy:  17th~19th floors (main reception on 17th floor) 

Telephone:  +81-3-6880-7500 (general) 

*E-mail addresses will remain unchanged. 

 

2. Commencement Date:  Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

 

Finally, to close my brief greetings, please be informed that while we certainly 

appreciate your kind thoughts, we nevertheless wish to respectfully decline any 

congratulatory wishes or gifts on the occasion of our relocation. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

  HASHIMOTO Osamu 

 President & CEO 

 Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

[Location] 

 

[Directions] 

Directly connected to JR Tokyo Station underground  

(via Yaesu Underground Mall) 

Directly connected to the Tokyo Metro Marunouchi Line Tokyo Station 

underground (via Yaesu Underground Mall) 

3-minute walk from Kyobashi Station on the Tokyo Metro Ginza Line 

6-minute walk from Nihonbashi Station on the Tokyo Metro Tozai Line, 

Ginza Line and Toei Asakusa Line. 

 


